Church Eaton Primary School

DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 22nd November

Library Visit 11.45
20 Is Plenty—St. Editha's
Church 3.30pm

Tuesday 23rd November

Wednesday 24th November

Staff Meeting 3.30pm

Thursday 25th November

Flu Vaccine

Friday 26th November

Celebration Assembly

Friday 19th November 2021

Headteacher Awards for: Enthusiasm

Class 1: Sam, Rosie and Iris

Class 2: Evan and Margot

Class 3: Poppy and Harri

Class 4: Ehren and Rhys

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is:

Ailso

Politeness Cup for this week is: Thea

School News:

New Outdoor Play Equipment - We are very excited to have a new outside play area being built by Pentagon Play. This will hopefully be completed next week and should provide a lovely attraction to our outsige playground and the pupils will have a lot of fun on it.

Covid - Please do not send pupils into school if they are suffering with symptoms of Covid such as a high temperature, new continuous cough, loss or change in sense of taste or smell. Take regular lateral flow tests and book a PCR test. Please keep school informed.

Parking - When dropping off, picking up or visiting school please park on the Village Institute car park but DO NOT cross the road on the bend; it is very dangerous, please cross the road outside school where the road should be clearer and you can see both ways.

F.A.C.E.S. - There will be a decorate a jar competition and a decorate a bauble, these need to be brought into school between the 1st and 5th December. Don't forget to order your Christmas cards and gifts designed by the pupils using the information sent home before half term, if you use the code 'ChurchEaton' at the checkout you should get 10% off your order.

Flu Vaccine - A Dojo message has been sent out with information about the flu vaccination programme. Consent will need to be given online following the link provided. The vaccine will be given in school to all those who have consented on Thursday.

S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

Class 1 & 2 - 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm

Class 3 & 4 - 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 - 79.3%

Class 4 - 86.6%

Whole School — 88.3%

Class 2 - 83.0%

Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Church Eaton Primary School High Street

High Street Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Class 3 - 82.8%

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

It has been Anti Bullying Week in school this week. In class 1 we have been thinking about kindness and how to be kind. The children were able to tell me when they had been kind and why it is important. We made a friendship rainbow and learnt about how the primary colours turn into secondary colours.

Reading at home has really taken off. I am so grateful and pleased to see you supporting your little one in this vital area of learning. Any reading practised at home will help the children progress. They are really trying. Nursery is able to talk about the stories that are being read to them and Reception are now segmenting and blending. I am so excited to see how this journey will continue.

Maths has been moving on at a pace. This week we have focussed on Circles and Triangles with Reception but Nursery soon took on the challenge of finding different triangles in the classroom.

Please don't hesitate to contact me with anything on dojo or email!



Class 2 news

Class 2 have worked incredibly hard this week!

It was been Anti-Bullying week this week. To commemorate this, Class 2 have been thinking of wonderful kind words that they can use to describe their friends. This was a wonderful activity and all the children were very kind to each other.

Class 2 have continued to work hard in both their English and their maths, the progress that they are making is fantastic, keep it up!

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.







Class 3 News



Last week saw us prepare for Remembrance
Day. We learnt all about the poppy and its
significance. We designed our own poppies and
then took photographs of our hands, printed
them in black and white and then mounted our
poppies onto the pictures. We created a
display. The result was outstanding.

This week has seen us focussing on antibullying week. The theme is **One Kind Word**. Please see Facebook for a video that Miss

Austin has put together. As a class, we spent time celebrating the wonderful things about each individual. Children wrote one kind word around photos. One child said "that it made really happy that people like me and find me funny. It boosted selfesteem. I didn't realise all the things that people liked about me."

Please can you ensure that the children practise their times tables daily and that they read to you daily. Thank you.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email.

Class 4 News

Following on from a wonderfully exciting week last week, Class 4 have continued in the same way this week.

We started the week by working our independent write for the book 'Cosmic', for this we had to plot out the points of our story,

Class 4 have also been working hard on work for Anti-Bullying week, following their theme of One Kind Word. Class 4 chose their favourite kind word and why it is important for everyone to do it.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact



